Rusty Relics Newsletter
June 2023
From Bill Forbes ;

Our next meeting will be June 10 at 2 PM at the club yard ( Rain or Shine ) 20th St. West and
Avenue N. We look forward to seeing you at the next meeting.

Our annual swap meet and engine fire up will be June 10, 2023 from 8 AM to 2 PM. We will
have our meeting after the event. : -

We will be setting up the yard Friday and we will need as much help as we can get Friday and
the day of the event as usual we will be camping out overnight Friday night and generally
visiting having a good time.

A reminder that the National show will be at the Pottsville Historical museum, 2400 Pleasant
Valley Rd., Merlin, CR 97532, June-17 & 18. Hosted by Branch 9 contact Frank Elliott,
fmkeore@aol.com

We will be participating in the Fourth of July parade in Acton. Come join us if you can.
Elks Club Car Show will be July 29, the Club will attend.

For those of you who will be in that part of the country, The South Central Regional show will
be June 16 and 17th at 40006 Hardisty Rd., Suwanee, OK 74801, hosted my Branch 260,

Contact Sean Singleton, shawneetractorclub@gmail.com

We attended the Hotdogs and Harley Car show at Cornerstone Church in Little Rock on May
20. Brought a few pieces of equipment and the family had a good time.

There were nine members present at the last meeting.

Officers for 2023; President - William Forbes, V.P. - George Forbes, Secretary - Nikki Forbes,
Treasurer - Wiliiam Forbes, Purchasing Director - George Becker, Safety chairman - Rodney
McKenney, Show Director - George Forbes, Librarian - Scott Wachlin, newsletter Editor,
William Forbes

Checking balance = as of 4/28/23

Yours truly,
Williams P Forbes.




